
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 

      

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
(Board of Supervisors) 

The County of Solano does not discriminate against persons with disabilities and is an accessible facility. If you wish to attend this 
meeting and you will require assistance in order to participate, please contact Kristine Sowards, Department of Resource 
Management at 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield, CA (707) 784-6765 at least 24 hours in advance of the event to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to 
consider an ordinance (ZT-18-03) amending Chapter 28 of the Solano County Code to define 
the short-term rental of a dwelling as a “vacation house rental” and to authorize such land use, 
subject to an administrative or minor use permit, within the Agricultural, Rural Residential and 
Watershed Zoning Districts.  This project is determined to be exempt from the provisions of the 
California Environmental Quality Act. (Project Planner: Michael Yankovich) 
 
If you challenge the proposed consideration in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
Any person wishing to comment on the project and/or review the information contained within 
the project file may do so at the Solano County Department of Resource Management, Planning 
Division, County Administration Center, 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield. Staff reports are 
available by 5:00 p.m. the Friday prior to the meeting at www.solanocounty.com under Quick 
Clicks, Board Meetings. 
 
The hearing will be held in the Board of Supervisors' Chambers, County Administration Center, 
1st Floor, 675 Texas Street, Fairfield on Tuesday, October 2, 2018. This item is scheduled to be 
heard by the Board at 2:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard. Interested 
persons may appear and be heard at that time. 
 

BIRGITTA E. CORSELLO 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

     County of Solano, State of California 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
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